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    NOTES WE HAVE RECIEVED 

I have wanted to say thank you for a long time. Our daughter was born still at 26 weeks and 

5 days in April 2015. We have cherished the bear that was given to us everyday since then. 

Thank you. Please know your foundation makes such a difference. 
  

This donation was given at my baby’s funeral. I got one of your bears at the hospital after I 

had my son. It has brought me a lot of comfort. So in lieu of flowers I asked for donations to 

your organization. Thank you for my bear and for everything you do to help moms like us.  

  

Thank you so much for the beautiful blue bear that you gave to our family and so many 

others during our difficult time. Your generosity did not go unnoticed. Your kind and 

thoughtful gesture meant more than we can put into words! Your gift inspired us to think of 

ways that we too could give back to grieving families. Thank you for all that you do, you are 

making Brianna so proud and lucky to have you as family.  

 
 

Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to bring light in a time of sorrow.  To provide 

a bear as a reminder of your little angel and that you are not 

alone, but accompanied by the thoughts and prayers of 

everyone who has shared in this emotion. 

 

Donations this quarter: 
Larry Winsch 

The Weberg Family (Tracey, 

Kevin,   Celia, Elizabeth, 

Chenery) 

Michael & Melanie Krohn 

Dr Peter Rick and Staff 

Amanda Callaghan 

Deanna Duram 

Tom and Sue Kaupa 

Troy & Colleen Herczak 

Douglas & Karen Mosier 

Edward & Cynthia DenHof 
 

HERE WE GO!  
The goal of the Brianna Lee Foundation is to be in as 

many hospitals as possible, to help as many moms as 

possible. Currently we are in hospitals in the states of 

Michigan, Indiana, Illinois, Ohio, New York, 

Pennsylvania, one in Texas and Colorado.  

Our continued growth depends on donations and 

support from great people like you.  

We will be targeting hospitals in the states of 

Wisconsin and Florida the next few months.  

So hang on and lets take this journey together! 

Thank you for your continued support!!  
 

http://www.briannaleefoundation.org/
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In Memory of  

Paxton John Charles Ritz by Jennifer Ritz 

 

 Thank you Dr Nylaan and Staff! 
Every Tuesday evening, memorial day week through Labor day week, Dr Brian 

Nylaan and his Staff host a “Zumba for a Cause”. A certified Zumba instructor, Kate 

Wood leads the attendees through an hour long work out. All monies raised at these 

events are donated to a non profit.  

Each year we are honored to be one of the non profits. Thank you for allowing us to 

be one the non profits, benefiting from the monies raised that night, and for allowing 

us to have a table at the event to inform more folks about the Foundation. Thank you 

for your continued support of the Brianna Lee Foundation! 

 
 
 

In Memory of William Bolhuis  

By Mom and Dad 

 

Thank you golfer, donors, sponsors and silent auction bidders. 

We are amazed each year by the response and support of our annual golf outing. Each 

year we have more golfers and amazing silent auction items.  

As you all know this is our largest one day fundraiser for the Foundation. We could 

not grow and add additional hospitals if it wasn’t for this event.  

Because of your support we were able to add two new states and 19 new hospitals to 

the Brianna Lee Foundation. Touching the hearts of more moms and families. All 

because of your support! 

Each year we also have some golfers who were effected by a stillbirth and had 

received one of our bears. This is why we do what we do! To help you and every 

other family effected by this tragedy. 

From all of us at the Foundation… thank you for your continued support! 
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Thank you to our tournament sponsors: 
Palermo Pizza and SQI (Superior Quality Inc). 

  

Thank you to our Practice Range Sponsor: 

Acton Family Chiropractic  

  

Thank you to our hole Sponsors:  

Heather Garvin Realtor Berkshire Hathaway 

Home Services 

Superior Sports Store 

Aaron and Jennifer Peterson 

Grand River Bank 

ZFS  Zeeland Farm Services (2 Holes)! 

Brian, Jessica, Peyton and Caleb Miller in 

Memory of Brianna  

Karen Polliey, Kay LeFurge, Corene, Dan Lena 

& Mare D’Addona in memory of Georgia Evalyn 

Wildey. 

Chemical Bank 

Jim and Linda Miller in memory of Brianna Lee 

Community Healthcare System (Community 

Hospital Munster IN, St Catherine Hospital East 

Chicago IN., St Mary Medical Center Hobart 

IN.) 

Mary Griffin in memory of Jase Betser and Isaiah 

Griffin. 

Priest Enterprises LLC and Property Care 

  

Golf Cart Sponsors: 

The Win Tavern 

Roger and Phyllis Wildey in memory of Georgia 

Evalyn Wildey 

Tom and Cheryl Butcher 

St Vincent Ascension Hospital Network 

  

Thank you to our lunch sponsors: 

Lipari 

Coca Cola 

Sysco Food Services 
 

Thank you to Miss Joni’s 

Photography for Donating your 

time and talents to come out and 

take all the pictures at the golf 

outing.  
 

 

 

There are several ways you can 

support the Foundation. One is 

through the Amazon Smile 

Program. Every time you shop on 

Amazon you can enter 

"smile.amazon.com" in your 

browser address bar. Select 

Brianna Lee Foundation as the 

charity and then shop & place 

your order. Then Amazon donates 

to us! So easy and no additional 

cost to you!  
 

http://smile.amazon.com/
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Thank you to the following Silent 

Auction/Door Prize Sponors: 
Grandvilla/Dungeon 

The Meadows Golf Course 

Ruth Gifford (in loving memory of 

Jacelyn Marie Gifford) 

White Caps Baseball 

Applebees 

Playball Worldwide All 4 Sports 

Meijer 

Anna’s House 

DeAnna Duram 31 Gifts 

Design 1 

Grand Rapids Civic Theatre 

Olive Garden 

Red Robin 

Braans 

Billie Van Der Kolk (in loving memory 

of Hunter Ryan Van Der Kolk) 

Cookie by Design 

TGI 

UBU Furniture  

Wildey Family in loving memory of 

Georgia Evalyn Wildey) 

River Ridge Resort 

Branching Out Designs 

Steve Letavish Crest Oral B 

Chateau Chantal 

Acton Family Chiropractic  

Jim and Linda Miller 

Jessica Miller (in loving memory of 

Brianna Lee) 

Blondies Design 

Rebounders 

Southwest Airlines 

Bonobo Winery 

Jeff and Raeann Miller 

Elizabeth Rosendall (in loving memory 

of Brooke Elizabeth Rosendall) 

Fenn Valley 

Jamie, Jennifer, and Mackenzie Wiersma 

(in loving memory of Brianna Lee) 

 

 

 

 


